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Re:  EPA Approval of Closure Plan, Former Kincaid Park Biathlon Range Site, Anchorage,
Alaska
EPA ID Number: AKR 00020 2952

Dear Sirs:

The United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region 10 (EPA) hereby approves
the Closure Plan, Former Kincaid Park Biathlon Range Site (Closure Plan). dated March 2011,
submitted by ALTA Geosciences, Inc. on behalf of the Kincaid Project Group. Inc., Land Design
North, Inc., the Municipality of Anchorage, and Roger Hickel Contracting, Inc. (the Parties).
The Closure Plan was submitted to EPA pursuant to the Resource Conservation and Recovery
Act as a requirement of the Consent Agreement and Final Order between EPA and the Parties
filed October 6, 2010.

EPA issued a public notice on the Closure Plan on March 22, 2011, asking for public
comment on the plan and offering to hold a public hearing if one was requested. A thirty-day
public comment was held between March 22, 2011 and April 21. 2011. No public comments
were received by EPA and a public hearing was not requested. Therefore EPA is now approving
the plan with no revisions. The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation will approve
the plan separately from this EPA approval. When approved by both agencies the Closure Plan
must be implemented by the Parties according to the schedule in the plan.
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" If you have any questions please contact Jan Palumbo of my staff at (206) 553-6702 or by
e-mail at palumbo. jan@epa.gov.

Sincerely,

Aottt Uoct for

Richard Albright, Director
Office of Air, Waste and Toxics

cc:  Susan Reeves, Reeves Amodio LLC
Terrance Turner, Turner & Mede PC
Alex Tula, Alta Geosciences. Inc.
Eileen Olson, ADEC

Rich Sundet, ADEC
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